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Dear Parent/Carer, 

As a parent of a child who has being attending our Hub, I am writing to update you on procedures 

now that pupils in our ELC Class to P3 will now also be attending the school building. 

• The Hub will operate for P4-P7 pupils 

• The day will continue to start at 9am and finish at 3pm. 

• 1 adult per child can enter the playground and we would ask that, as you have done since 

August, that you do not approach staff in the playground and instead contact the school 

office with any queries. 

• Adults should wear face masks and socially distance when in the school grounds. 

• Children do not need to wear school uniform but should come dressed appropriately and in 

a way that enables them to take part in outdoor activities. 

• Children should bring a snack and lunch can be brought/ordered as normal. 

• If your child has a device that they could use (laptop, tablet etc.), then this can be brought 

with them and used in the classroom. When in the Hub, children will be completing the 

activities set by their teacher on Seesaw for that day. 

• Children will be taught work that is differentiated and appropriate to their learning needs. 

• Office staff will continue to contact your regarding your need to use the Hub. 

• If you are working from home or have any alternative childcare, your child should not be 

placed in the Hub on these days. 

• Entry and exit points are as follows: 

P4 and P5 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

P6 and P7 
NOW ENTERING VIA MIDDLE DOOR 
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Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 


